
Resident Notification Letter 

Advance information: Pilot Markets - Northstowe 

“Insert Date” 

Dear Resident, 

As you may be aware, Northstowe Town Council recently carried out a survey to consult the community 

on piloting a regular market. The results of the survey are published at 

www.northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk/_VirDir/CoreContents/News/Display.aspx?id=51197. 

 

To follow up from the overwhelming positive response, the Council is now in the process of doing all 

preparatory work towards a regular weekly market, to be held on a weekend day between 10am and 

2pm at the Green (see location map), starting in Spring 2023. We intend for the market to have initially 

around 10 stalls selling a variety of products, including hot food and refreshments (no alcohol). 

 

Although the market aims to serve the local community, it is possible that there is an increase in the 

levels of noise and traffic in the area before, during and after market hours. As such we plan to make 

provision for additional parking at an appropriate designated locations for both residents and traders. 

 

We visited you today to explain the Council’s plans for the pilot market, and to gather residents’ views 

and find out about your preferred days and times. We also want to hear about concerns we may not 

have considered. 

  

If we did not find you in today, or you would like any further information on the pilot market plans, 

please get in touch with the Town Clerk at townclerk@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk or 07724 588949, 

and more information, including the date of the next Events and Markets Committee meeting can be 

found at our website www.northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk  

 

We would like to take this opportunity to invite you to come along and participate in what will be an 

exciting event for the residents and visitors to the area. 

Thank you for your feedback. 

 

Kind regards, 
 

 
Northstowe Town Council 
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